
 

Friday 14th March 2025 
 
There are two extra meeƟngs for us to remember this week: the Safeguarding session at 9.30am on Sunday, 
and the AGM on Wednesday at 7.30pm to which all are encouraged to come. 

 

On Sunday morning Kevin will be conƟnuing our study in MaƩhew’s Gospel, this week looking at chapter 11, 
verses 25-30. 
 
In the evening Jonny will conƟnue our study in the Apostles’ Creed statements and we’ll share communion 
together. 
 
Sunday lunch will be served for all young adults and students and coffees will be served at 10.15am before 
the 10.30 prayer Ɵme, and again, aŌer the morning service. 

 

All mid-week groups meet as normal this week and next week, but Home Groups take a break for the AGM. 
The remaining scheduled Home Groups in this study series will take place on 26/27 March, 16/17 April and 
23/24 April (allowing for a 2 week break over the school holidays.) 

 

The Ladies Spring Ceramics CraŌ Night takes place on Friday 28th March. All ladies are welcome to come 
along for an evening of ceramic painƟng, with Bee CraŌy Studios, coffee, cake, conversaƟon and a thought 
for the evening from one of the ladies from church. This is an ideal event to bring friends along to who may 
be interested in finding out more about why you come to church! Please add your names to the booking 
form by March 21st at www.hebronaberdeen.org.uk/craŌs 

 

The Ministry Training Academy Aberdeen are holding the next Book in a Day event on Tuesday 25th March 
when Andrew Sachs will be looking at 1st and 2nd Kings. Spaces need booked in advance, which you can do 
on the MTA website under the events tab or go to Ministrytraining.scot/events 

 

A liƩle further ahead - in April we are expecƟng a visit from the Faroese Ebenezer Choir who will be holding a 
concert in Hebron on Saturday 26th April. 
 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
  

 

 


